PROJECT 

STARTING BLOCK





STUDENT PACKET

Sponsored By:

The National Society of Black Engineers

Arkansas Alumni Extension Chapter
P.O. Box 2795

         Little Rock, Arkansas 72203
National Society of Black Engineers


"Project Starting Block"

Project Starting Block is a four-part mentor program aimed primarily at minority sophomore and junior high school students with strong math and science skills.  The program will consist of the following phases as outlined:


I.  A One-Day Counseling Seminar - This seminar is scheduled for February 25, 2006.  The purpose is to provide orientation to students on the engineering profession.  This seminar will include information concerning high school and college preparatory courses, financial aid, etc.


II.
A One-Day Technical Seminar - This seminar will be scheduled for mid spring to instruct students on how to prepare resumes, financial aid documents and college application documents.  The seminar will also deal with proper conduct and dress for job interviews.


III.
A College Campus Field Trip - This campus trip will be scheduled for early fall at a College of Engineering to introduce students to the engineering curriculum and "campus life".


IV.
Company-Sponsored Field Trips - This field trip will be scheduled for the summer and/or the fall to familiarize students with engineering job duties within various industries.

Project Starting Block has been a success.  Over the past fourteen years we have had over 1000 students to participate in our program.  Several graduating seniors from our program have chosen to pursue the field of engineering for their collegiate studies.  This past year NSBE-AAEC was able to award several thousand dollars in scholarships to seniors participating in "Project Starting Block" that chose to enroll in Engineering curriculums.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Jay Hartman at 501-223-6170 before 5:00 p.m. or at 501-868-9534 after 5:00 p.m.  

(Please make copies; all interested students are welcome!)


STUDENT DATA FORM
I will attend NSBE's "Starting Block" Counseling Seminar on Saturday, February 25, 2006 at the UALR-Stella Boyle Auditorium, 2801 South University, Little Rock, Arkansas, from 10:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.
Student Name ________________________________________ Age ____________               
Address _______________________________ City _________________ Zip________

Phone #__________________________

High School __________________________________________Grade______________

Careers Most Interested In: ____________________________________________

Parents are welcome to attend the seminar if desired.

Will Parent Attend Counseling Seminar?  No___Yes     (If Yes,  1___ or 2___ ) 

___________________________________                                           

Parent's Signature & Date


DEADLINE: RETURN THIS FORM BEFORE February 14, 2006
Please return to your Counselor for Group mailing or return directly to NSBE at the address below!

NSBE

P.O. Box 2795 

Little Rock, AR 72203










